
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board in accordance with RSA 675:7, will hold 

a Public Hearing on Wednesday December 6, 2017 at 7:00 PM in Candia Town Hall, 74 High 

Street, Candia NH 03034 to consider: 

 

17-013 Lot Line Adjustment Application: Applicant: Richard and Joyce Snow, 127 Depot 

Road; and 147 Depot Road, Nicholas & Mary Ann Broadwater; Owners: Same; Property 

location: 127 and 147 Depot Road, Candia, NH 03034; Map 415 Lots 5 & 6-1. Intent: Relocation 

of northeast corner of lot 5 to accurately reflect the correct dimensions. 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

In the event that a regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting is cancelled due to weather, lack 

of a quorum or for any other reason, that meeting will be rescheduled for the following evening 

at the same time and location. If the rescheduled meeting is cancelled, the meeting will be held 

one week from the original meeting date at the same time and location.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

For the Planning Board, 

Tom Giffen, Chairman 

December 2017 


